OUTDOOR SEATING EXPANDED FOR A SAFE
DINING EXPERIENCE AT YOUR FAVORITE
LOCAL RESTAURANT!

We know due to COVID-19, our local bars, restaurants and taverns are hurting. That's
why the City Council has updated and extended the temporary regulations regarding
outdoor seating through April 2021.

Residents are encouraged to support our local establishments, and follow Dane County
Public Health and CDC guidance.

Wearamask. Stayéfeetapart. Buylocal. Use contactless delivery when you can.



